
Prince of Peace Lutheran Church has invited us to a 
‘FAREWELL DINNER’ FOR PASTOR STACY & HIS 
FAMILY on Saturday, Sept. 29, 2012. Location: Travel Lodge, 
20 Alpine Ave. Doors are open at 5pm with dinner at 6pm. 
Ticket cost: Adults $25, 12 and under $12. Contact Bonnie 
Coss 204 254-1488 if you have any questions or want to 
reserve tickets. More information on the bulletin board in 
the lobby.   
A SPECIAL GODSPEED SERVICE WILL BE HELD on 
Sunday Sept. 30, 2012 at 11am at Prince of Peace. 

Position available:  Sturgeon Creek UC is seeking a Sunday School 

facilitator to provide leadership for the spiritual growth of children 

(ages 3-11) of the congregation through weekly Sunday School (during 

worship), occasional special events, and pastoral care. This is a paid 

term position to June 2013. Contact Colin Russell at 204-888-4361 for 

more information, applications with resume may be emailed to 

 c.russell@uwinnipeg.ca  or mailed to SCUC, 207 Thompson Drive, 

Winnipeg MB, R3J 3E2, attn: Colin Russell. 

BIRTHDAYS & 
ANNIVERSARIES 

Trudy Davies                          Lauren Falconer                    Derek Harrison 
Burt Mitchell                          Brianna Pacheco                     Edgar Rempel 
Mason Reuther                      Mike San Filippo               Graeme Saurette 
Melanie Spencer                   Larry Valka                       Adele Yakimischak 

*** 
Leo & Margaret Grandy                                         Leslie & Virginia Radcliffe 
Jim & Phyllis Raitt                                                           Ernie & Joan Roberts 

Next Week’s Scripture Readings: 
James 5: 13-20 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers 
today for the Faculty of Theology, U of W and those in ministry 

there:  Terry Hidichuk 

 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 
we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 

learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 
September 23, 2012 – September 30, 2012     

   
Today 2:30 pm M & P Committee Mtg. 
Monday 6 pm AOTS Dinner Mtg. 
 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
Tuesday 9:30 am Fr. Healthy Babies 
 1 pm Art Group 
 7 pm Executive Team Mtg. 
Wednesday 11:30 am Soup & Sandwich starts again! 
Thursday          1:30 pm Little Moccasins (cancelled for 

today) 

 7:45 pm Worship Choir practice 
Friday 6 pm Moms ‘n’ Tots Cooking Class 
Next Sunday    9:30 am Joyful Noise practice 
 Noon Praise Singers practice  

Please fill out your ‘Safeway Gift Card Program’ order form 

for delivery on the 30th of September.  

DON’T FORGET TO PICK UP YOUR INTERIM 
STATEMENTS TODAY (in the lobby) and help save the 
church the cost of mailing them out! Thank you. 

On Sunday Sept. 30th at noon, we will be 

holding an Ushers, Greeters and Liturgists 

Workshop. Everything you need to know about 

hand-shaking, public speaking and how to take 

the offering! If you’ve ever wondered how to do 

this or how to volunteer – this is yourday!  

Everyone is welcome! 

mailto:c.russell@uwinnipeg.ca


Soup & Sandwich  

is this Wed. from 11:30-1 pm  

at  the Prendergast Centre.  

Bring a friend. 

ALL ARE WELCOME!  

Members are $5   Non-members $6 

Bible Adventures Library 
We encourage children to read 

either a bible story from home or 
sign out one of the many books 
from our library collection. For 

each book or story read, the child 
puts their name on a ‘paper book’ 

upon return to add to the 
bookworm wall. The more books read will help Willy grow.  

(Willy, the one-eyed worm is the mascot for Bible Adventures) 

Bible Adventures is in need of single switch plates. 
Please leave them in the office or give them to 

Gloria or Maria downstairs. 

 
Old Mother Hubbard went to the cupboard to find her poor 
dog a bone... 
As the old rhyme goes the cupboard was  bare. So is the 
cupboard at West Broadway Community Ministry. Our 
emergency cupboard is  for people who can’t make their food 
last for the week.  Each person is only entitled to ask for 
emergency food once every three months. We hope to give 
them easy to use food (not requiring other ingredients to 
prepare) and the most nutritious food we can. We hope you 
can help us with the following: 

canned meat and beans; canned fruit and canned vegetables; 
pasta  and pasta sauce; mac and cheese; 
cans of prepared food, eg. stew, peanut butter, 
tetra packs of juice, milk, low sodium soup, and granola bars. 
 

I was hungry and you fed me... (Matt 25:35) 
Thank you from all of us here at West Broadway. 

On Thanksgiving, Sunday Oct. 7th, 
show your thanks by bringing a ‘tin’ for 
the West Broadway Community 
Ministry food bank. 

‘Makes Sense to Save Cents’  
 The UCW Unit 5 ladies are still on a mission (and 
doing very well!) to collect $1000 to enhance our 
Sunday School. Please bring any spare pennies 
you have to the church and leave them with Luci 

or drop them in the jar at the back of the 
sanctuary. 

We will gladly accept any other small change.          

COMMUNITY NEWS 
Winnipeg Presbytery Affirming Task Group invites you to 

participate in an affirming Bible Study. For more 

information please contact Patrick Woodbeck 256-8792. 

Transcona Memorial UC 

Theme: Characterization/Morality  

1a) Tues. Sept. 25, 7-9pm     1b) Sat. Sept. 29, 10am-12noon 

North Kildonan UC 

Theme: Abundance/Joy/Happiness/Diversity of relationships 

2a) Mon. Oct. 22, 7-9pm         2b) Sat. Oct. 27, 10am-12noon 

Westworth UC 

Theme: “As”/In the same way/Judgment/Justice 

3a) Sat. Nov. 24, 10am-12noon        3b) Wed. Nov. 28, 7-9pm  

UC in Meadowood 

Theme: Abandoned/Shunned/Where is God? 

4a) Wed. Jan. 16, 7-9pm          4b) Sat. Jan 19, 10am-12noon 

 

The UCW Rummage Sale at Westworth United Church will 

be held on Sat., Sept. 29th from 9 to 12 noon. Please join us for 

a wonderful variety of items to shop for! 1750 Grosvenor Ave. 


